
Perch Base, United States Submariners 
  

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #4-3-2020 

Date:      4/8/2020 

Subject: Word from Tim Moore on the ASSM project 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

COME TO OUR PARTY! 
  
  
Dear Shipmates & Friends, 
  
Approximately 2/3 of you have not joined us and purchased a Memorial Paver for installation at 
the Arizona Silent Service Memorial. This is very disappointing when you consider back in 
2014 when we took a vote and elected to move forward with the ASSM project.  At that time, 
100% of you who were enthusiastic and very much in favor of it.  
  
I can only think of two reasons why any Perch Base Member would not participate.  First, either 
you don't really support our USSVI creed in perpetuating the memory of our fallen shipmates, 
or, possibly it's an affordability issue. I certainly hope you support our purpose and the USSVI 
creed that you hear read at every one of our meetings.   
  
If it is a financial hardship issue, we don't want any Perch Base member to miss out on the 
opportunity to have your personal Memorial Paver installed at the ASSM site in Wesley Bolin 
Memorial Plaza. We have shipmates who are willing to provide financial assistance where 
needed so you can have your Memorial Paver. Simply contact me and I will make the necessary 
arrangements. This will be held in the strictest of confidentiality. Let's complete this project 
together shipmates. 
  
Sincerely,   
Tim Moore, Chairman  
Arizona Silent Service Memorial 
Phone: 602-574-3286 
E-mail: seawolfssn@outlook.com 
  
                               www.arizonasilentservicememorial.org 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a response. 
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